
  

Invitation to the 
Degree Ceremony

of the Faculty of 
Technical Sciences 
and the Faculty of 

Management and Economics 

Friday, May 17th, 2019
9.15 a.m.



	 Programme

8.45 a.m.  �Guests take their seats in the Hans-
Romauch lecture hall (HS A)

 
9.00 a.m. � Group photos of all graduates are 

taken by our photographer

9.05 a.m. � Graduates take up their position for 
the formal procession

9.15 a.m.  �Graduates proceed into the lecture 
hall, followed by the Rector, Univ.-Prof. 
Dr. Oliver Vitouch, by the Dean of the 
Faculty of Technical Sciences, o.Univ.-
Prof. DI Dr. Gerhard Friedrich, and by 
the Vice-Rector of Studies, Ass.-Prof. 
Mag. Dr. Willibald More 

	 Degree certificates are awarded to 	
	 the graduates by the Vice-Rector of 
	 Studies. 

10.45 a.m.�	 estimated end of the ceremony  
 
 

 
�	 Music by 
�	 „The Lannoys“: 
	 Johann Delanoy – guitar, vocals 
	 Werner Delanoy – guitar, vocals
	 Alfred Weghofer - cajon



Helpful Information

Parking: The parking lots of the University can 
be used free of charge on Friday, May 17th, 2019.

Group Photo: Please be on the stairs between HS 
A and HS B (Floor 0, S 0.26) by 9.00 a.m. at the 
latest. If you did not agree to the publication of 
images when submitting your application, please 
wait in front of HS A until you are called for taking 
up position.

Guests: Your family and friends are kindly 
requested to take their seats in HS A by 9.00 
a.m. at the latest. There is a free seating and in 
general you may bring as many guests as you like.

Processional Line Up: After the group photo 
has been taken you will be guided to the foyer 
between HS C and HS A and placed for the line 
up and we will proceed into the venue together.

Champagne Bar: To give you the opportunity of 
celebrating your final degree after the ceremony 
together with your family and friends, you will 
find on your seat in HS A a voucher for two 
glasses of sparkling wine at the champagne bar 
situated in the foyer between HS A and HS B. 

Photos: Taking private photographs during the 
ceremony can diminish the sense of occasion 
and disrupt other guests. Our photographer, 
Mrs. Wallner, will be taking photographs of 
each graduate as they receive their degree 
certificates. She will also be present to take 
photographs of you and your family before and 
after the ceremony. The photographs can be 
viewed and ordered at www.foto-wallner.at 
anytime after Wednesday, May 22nd, 2019.



www.aau.at

For further information please contact:

Ursula Lesitschnig, MAS
P +43 (0) 463 2700 3003
E ursula.lesitschnig@aau.at 
H www.aau.at/studienrektorat


